
I am strongly opposed to this legislation. CHL holders have complied with all Federal and State laws including a background check 
with fingerprints when purchasing a firearm and a more stringent background check with full fingerprinting at time of CHL 
Application. This is strong evidence of law abiding behavior. This proposed legislation is largely redundant under multiple Federal 
and State laws extant


